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June 30, 2021 
 
 

TO ALL VILLAGE OF NORRIDGE RESIDENTS. 
 
 
Hello, this is the Village of Norridge calling with an important 
message regarding fireworks within the.  Statistics show that every 
year, hundreds of people are harmed, and even killed from firework 
accidents.  Ordinance 42-32, which affirms the State of Illinois' 
prohibition of fireworks, states "no person shall manufacture, possess, 
store, offer for sale, expose for sale, sell at retail, use, display, ignite 
or explode any fireworks".  The fine for violation of this ordinance 
ranges for $50-$750.  The Norridge Police Department will be 
aggressively enforcing this ordinance.  No resident will receive a 
warning, tickets will be issued. 
 
For the safety and well-being of our community, please refrain from 
setting off fireworks.  Thank you and have a safe 4th of July. 
 


